
Next Week in Year 2 

Week Beginning 8th July 2024 

 
Reminders for this week 

 

• Take One Picture  Thursday 11th July and Friday 12th July 3:30  5pm 

• Friday 12th July  Rocksteady Concert  

• Tuesday 16th  July  Lewisham Music concert Sedgehill School 

• Friday 19th July - Y2 End of Year Concert 1:15pm  

 

What we will be doing in school How you can help at home 

Maths 
We will continue to recap money by using 

strategies to find the correct amount of change. The 
children be using Role Play where they will be 

then select items to buy and which coins to use for 
their purchase. Finally, the children will use their 
subtraction number knowledge to calculate how 

much change they should give or receive. 

 

Practise your subtraction skills with this fun game: 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-

count/blast-off 
 

 
 

Play against a parent or sibling to see who has the 

most skills! 
 
 

English  Creating our own story 
 

This week in English children will become authors! 
They will have to choose a setting and their 

characters, as well as deciding what the beginning, 
middle and end of the story would look like! We 
will then spend some time writing up our stories, 

bringing together all of our learning from across the 
year. 

 
 

   

 
 

Can 
you write a silly 
story using these prompts? Think 

about what will happen at each 
part of your story before writing it out, how can 
you make sure your story is interesting for the 
reader? 
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Have a great weekend! 

The Year 2 Team  

Topic- History 
 

This week the children will be finishing answering 

Exhibition was significant and how its impact has 
continued through the years. 

Have a walk around your local area, are there any 
features you can spot that have been impacted by 

the Great Exhibition? For example, the Great 
Exhibition was where the first public toilets were 
built. Train travel was made more accessible. 
Museums were built to continue the work of the 
exhibition. 

 
PSHE 

This week the children will be having a discussion in 
preparation for their transition to Year Three, 

thinking about the feelings associated with change. 
They will be drawing on their knowledge of 

emotions and what they can look like on the 
outside.  

 

Have a discussion with your child about their 
upcoming move and the changes that will be 
happening. Can they reflect on their time at the 
Infants and draw a picture of their favourite 

memory? Think about when you started at the 
Infants and how you felt then. 

Art  

 
This week the children will be using their 

polystyrene tile they created to start their 
printmaking of the London Skyline. The children 

have done a great job observing the landscape and 
drawing it and are looking forward to creating their 

final piece. 

 

 
Create a piece of artwork using vegetables or fruit 
at home. Maybe you would like to create a picture 

of a famous landmark or recreate a famous 
painting.  


